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RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

 
*THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES* 

 

 

July 17
th

, 2015 – High Hampton Holdings Corp. (Canadian Securities Exchange: HC) 

(Frankfurt Stock Exchange: 0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) announced today 

that Mr. Ron Shenton has resigned from the board of directors. High Hampton would like to 

thank Mr. Shenton for his services to the Company to date. 

 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 
HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP.  

 

“Robert Riley” 

 

Robert Riley, CEO 

 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 

 

 

 

 


